From: Crate,Terri [mailto:tcrate@sugarriverbank.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 25,2014 6:13 AM

To: PUC

Subject: Liberty Utilities Proposed Increase

l just read in the Valley News that Liberty Utilities is seeking approval from State Regulators to increase
their rate again by 50%. This is ludicrous as they just had a substantial increase less than a year ago.

People in the State can't afford this kind of an increase with the current economic conditions. Many
people are on fixed incomes and those who are working have not seen a raise in many years.

What can we do to voice our concerns before this is voted on?
Sincerely

Terri Crate



